
 

   

OFFICIAL:SENSITIVE 

BABY 

ROSE 
 

To: Weston Mill cemetery 
 

The rose bushes are already planted within the Baby Garden and are available on a 5 or 10 year 

renewable lease. No flowers or other items are permitted in the rose beds.  
 

The inscription must be completed within one of the following layouts: only one character per 

box, leave one box between each word, name lines can only have a maximum of 16 letters/spaces.             
 

[     ] Bush rose and “rectangle” plaque      
 

 
 

                  

 
 

                  

 

 

                  

 

 

                  

 
 

                  

 
 

                  

 

[     ] Bush rose and “teddy bear” plaque      
 

 

 

               

 

 

               

 
 

               

 
 

               

 
 

            

 

Plymouth City Council can not be held responsible for any costs incurred in rectifying mistakes 

and reserves the right to vary or refuse any inscription considered unsuitable. 
 

I enclose a payment for £_________ payable to Plymouth City Council. 
 

Full name _______________________________________________________________ 
 

Address ________________________________________________________________ 
 

Postcode _______________________    Tel No___________________________ 
 

Email Address____________________________________________________________ 
 

Signature _______________________    Date ____________________________ 
 

Please return by email to cemeteries@plymouth.gov.uk or by post. 
 

For office use only:  

Receipt No Amount paid Date Location 

 

mailto:cemeteries@plymouth.gov.uk

